
P7 Burns Supper 

The Pupils of P7 hosted their Annual Burns Supper in Inchinnan Community 

Centre on Friday 24th January 2020, they were joined by their Parents, P6 pupils, 

the Education Manager and members of the local Inchinnan Community.  Many 

thanks to everyone who came along and to the Inchinnan Community Centre for 

allowing us to hold this event in their hall. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


